January 12, 2000

Richard Mathison




9006 NE Brazee




Portland, OR 97220

Dear Richard, 

As a follow-up to our earlier conversation, I have put together a packet of information. 


Enclosed are the following:

· Sample invoice


· Sample child-care sign in sheet, one that we have used at past fairs.


· Fix-It Fair Flier—I wasn’t sure if I had already sent you a copy.

We will be setting up at the school on Saturday around 7am. Just come by the cafeteria and I will direct you to the designated child-care room. In updating my project manager regarding the Fair we discussed the child-care issue of not accepting children over the age of 6 years. We both agree it is your show and you should run it as you would like. However, due to the Fair being so class/workshop oriented, parents often need to leave children in a child care type situation all the way up to 10 or 12 years of age. The ultimate goal of the Fair is to have Portland residents attend the workshops and learn how to solve various household problems. Maybe it could be more manageable if you limited the number of children over the age of 6 years. 

Thanks for your time. I look forward to meeting you at the Fair.

Yours truly,

Jill Kolek

Fair Coordinator

